
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
Cox Green School: a company limited by guarantee      Registered in England: Company Number: 07831255 

Registered Office: Highfield Lane, Maidenhead, Berkshire SL6 3AX 

9 April 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: GCSE PE – Practical Moderation Day 
 
On Tuesday 23rd April 2019, the GCSE Physical Education Practical Moderation Day will be taking place. 
 
An Edexcel moderator will be coming in to school to observe students participate in practical sessions where they 
will be graded as part of the practical element of the course.  The practical element makes up 30% of the final 
grade and it is essential that everyone does their very best on the day. 
 
For this day, students are to meet in the old gym at 8:30am for registration and final preparations.  The timetable 
is then as follows: 
 

Time School Day Activity 
8:30am-8:50am Registration Prep Talk 

9:00am-10:15am Period 1 Football 
10:30am-11:30am Period 2 Netball 

Break Coffee/Snacks  
11:45am-12:45pm Period 3 Rock Climbing 
12:55pm-1:55pm Period 4 Trampolining 

Lunch  
2:15pm-2:45pm Period 5a Video Evidence 
3:15pm-3:30pm After School Debrief/Return Belongings 

 
Students will need to bring their full GCSE PE kit which consists of plain black shorts/skort, plain black polo t-shirt 
(purple GCSE polo is acceptable), plain black tracksuit bottoms and a plain black jumper, all with or without the 
school logo. Students are asked to bring a rain jacket in the case of bad weather. Under no circumstance should 
students turn up in hoodies, sliders or any other items which are not uniform. If this is the case, students will be 
sent home immediately to change. Students will need to bring plenty of water and food to keep them going 
throughout the day. Students will return to lessons when they have completed their activities, so they also need 
to bring their exercise books and equipment for the lessons they have on this day.  They will not be expected to 
bring their normal school uniform to school. Please ensure that your child brings no valuables to school on this 
day, and that all jewellery is removed prior to the 8.30am start, as health and safety forms part of the assessment 
process. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the main office on 01628 629415 or email 
to enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Best of luck to everyone! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr Matthew Gullick 
Director of PE, Sport and Health 
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